
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS: 
 
Our attorney has stressed to us the importance of Palm 
Worth's shareholders letting the Palm Beach City Council 
know before the June 15th Zoning Meeting that the proposed 
fence without an access gate to the park would present a 
hardship to its shareholders and would not solve the 
documented vandalism, vagrancy and illegal activities 
occurring at the beach Access 12 entrance where we have 
stressed the need for, and requested, a locked gate.  The 
County's proposed fence  at the North end of the park does 
not allow for a secured gate at the Access 12  
Beach entrance nor at the West end of the fence. 
 
The Board believes your letter to the following City Council 
Members and Mayor should be your own but short enough 
that they will read it: 
       Gail Coniglio, Mayor  -  Michael Pucillo, President. -
       Richard Kleid, President Pro Tem. -   

Bobby Lindsay, Council Member  -  Danielle Moore,       
Council Member  -  Margaret Ziedman,  

       Council Member 
       Address:   360 S. County Road, Palm Beach, FL 33480.  

       OR by email for the council members 
at:   council@townofpalmbeach.com  

       And the Mayor at: mayor@townofpalmbeach.com 
 
However, reference that Palm Worth is the 50 plus year old 
adjoining cooperative on the North side of the park and that 
having access to the park for our elderly shareholders, our 
wheel chair handicapped, and all of Palm Worth has been 
theirs for over 20 years and significantly contributes to the 
value of our property.  Without an access gate in the 



proposed fence, shareholders will have to go through the 
parking lot entrance and walk along A1A walking on the 
shoulder or grass if they are able or walk on the beach until 
park access is available.  Neither option is acceptable for 
elderly and handicapped. 
 
Without the County providing Palm Worth access to the park 
for its residents, we cannot support and strongly oppose the 
Proposed Fencing Project on the North end of Kruesler Park 
submitted by the County at this time. 
 
In order to prevent our loss of access to the park, it will 
require Palm Worth to make "noise" at the June 15th City 
Council Meeting by our letters and having as many 
shareholders at the meeting as possible.  Please copy Marcy 
with your letters and emails. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Palm Worth Board of Directors	


